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Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

2020 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006-1806  +1.202.373.6000 
United States  +1.202.739.3001 

June 30, 2016 

VIA OVERNIGHT COURIER 

Gary Widerburg, Commission Administrator 
Heber M. Wells Building  
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Re: Zayo Group, LLC  
Withdrawal of Utah P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 - Switched Access Services Tariff 

Dear Mr. Widerburg: 

On behalf of Zayo Group, LLC (“Zayo”), this letter withdraws Zayo’s Utah P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 
for switched access service (the “Tariff”), which was filed in Docket No. 13-2536-P01. 
Currently, Zayo does not provide switched access services and has no plans to provide such 
services in the future. Therefore, Zayo no longer needs to maintain this Tariff and requests 
that its withdrawal be effective on July 8, 2016. Since Zayo does not have any customers 
receiving switched access service, notice is not required. Should Zayo decide to provide 
switched access service in the future, Zayo will submit a new tariff.  

Zayo will continue to offer other intrastate telecommunications services in Utah and will retain 
Certificate No. 2536 granted in Docket No. 11-2536-01. 

An original and five (5) copies of this letter are enclosed for filing. An electronic copy of this 
filing in MSWord format is being submitted by email to psc@utah.gov.  Please date-stamp the 
extra copy and return it in the envelope provided. Should you have any questions regarding 
this filing, please do not hesitate to contact Brett Ferenchak at 202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Catherine Wang 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for Zayo Group, LLC 
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